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This week we have been learning about the Roman army. 
Developing and applying our research and note-taking skills, 
we have produced informative and persuasive leaflets.  

Next week we will begin to learn about the spread of the 
Roman Empire and the invasion of Britain.  

In Maths we have been working on Roman numerals, 
reading and writing numbers into the thousands. Making 
links with Roman life, we will become architects, working 
with villa floor plans, calculating area and perimeter.  

Home Learning 

 TTRockstars – it is important to keep up quick recall of multiplication and division 
facts. Try to have several short sessions of TTRockstars a week. 

 Reading – remember to read 5 x a week, with at least one session reading aloud. 
 Mathletics – weekly activities set to link with the learning in class. 
 Spellings – we will be working on spelling in class over the coming term, 

investigating rules and patterns. Occasionally, spellings will be sent home for 
consolidation.  

Jigsaw 

This term’s Jigsaw theme is relationships. We will be focusing on friendships, self-esteem 
and online behaviours. Mrs Windmill has added a document from Jigsaw about the 
Relationships, Health and Sex Education (RHSE) aspect of the curriculum, which is now 
mandatory, to the website. It outlines what aspects of the curriculum are covered in which 
year groups and gives and overview of the progression. 
https://www.alexanderhoseaprimary.co.uk/_site/data/files/doc/C11AD899EAB799D9DD8A25
50CC1EBDCC.pdf  

In term 6, our Jigsaw unit will be Changing Me where we will revisit and expand on our 
learning about puberty and sex education. More details of what will be covered will be 
shared nearer the time.  

 
Kilve Court 
 
Please can all forms be returned as soon as possible. 
 
An updated PowerPoint video with further information about the trip has been uploaded to 
Google Classroom. If there are any questions or if you would like to discuss anything, please 
get in touch.  


